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Language Arts
This week in language arts we continued listening and matching beginning sounds.  Many students are doing the same activities during guided reading.  

Mathematics
We started addition this week in math. We started out just combining groups but by the end of the week we were looking at pictures and creating addition sentences.  The children are doing a great job with adding to 5.

Kindergarten Parties
I have found two room parents who want to help organize the parties. If you would like to volunteer to help out at the parties please let me know so that I can get you in contact with these people. They will be able to let you know how you can be of assistance.

Spirit Wear Sale
The PTA is conducting a spirit wear sale now through the 19th.  This is a great way to support the PTA and Pointview Elementary.  Please have your orders in on or before the 19.

Coats
Even though we don’t go outside for recess very often please dress your child appropriately for school. Cold weather is here, and they need a coat everyday!

Information
If you have information that you need for me to see, please put it in your child’s folder.  I do not check book bags.  Please make sure that you are emptying the folder every night!


As always any questions or concern email me at mccunek@wcsoh.org

Specials for next week:
Monday B Day – Library
Tuesday C Day- Computers
Wednesday D Day- Art PM only
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